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June 14, 2019 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Events  
in the Hilo and Kailua-Kona Areas are Scheduled for August 

 
The County of Hawai'i will hold a Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) collection event 
in Hilo on August 3, 2019, at the Hoʻolulu Complex parking lot from 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 
p.m.  There will also be a HHW collection event in Kailua-Kona on August 10, 2019, at 
the Old Kona Airport State Park from 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 
There are no Household Hazardous Waste collection events scheduled by the County 
of Hawaiʻi during June, and the events are instead being held during August.  
 
Please visit www.hawaiizerowaste.org for more information. 
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